
                                                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                                                        
Oct 28, 2016 

 

Re: X handle option discontinuation 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Sensata has discontinued the X handle option for 
the 214 (IAL, IEL, and IUL) and 217 (IAG, IEG, and IUG) breaker families. The designator for this 
option is an “X” as the fourth digit of the part number, or a “HX” as the fourth and fifth digits of the 
part number. The 163 obsolete part numbers are listed in the attached Excel document. Effectively 
immediately, the similar ZX handle is best active alternative option. There will be no additional 
opportunity to purchase the X handle option.  

Sensata appreciates your business and is making this change to allow us to serve our customers 
better in the future.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Kluza 

Product Manager – Airpax 

Sensata Technologies Inc. 

jkluza@sensata.com 

 
 
Attachment: Sensata - obsolete X handle part number list 20161028.xlsx 
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